
 

• Fourth Installment due: March 4th. Account balances are 

now up to date on Dance Studio Pro with costume fees 

included. You can pay online through DSP, call Calley 

Duffey in the theatre box office, or drop your payment in 

a lobby drop box.  

 

• Costumes were ordered and are beginning to arrive. If 

you have not paid your remaining balance, please do so 

as soon as possible. In order to receive costumes, all 

payments must be received by the deadline. Deadline for 

payment is April 1st. 

 

• No classes will be held March 25th through March 28th 

because of Peter Pan rehearsals. Also, the studio will be 

closed April 1st through April 7th for Spring break. These 

are scheduled missed weeks and not a part of the 32 

week season.  
 

• Important Upcoming Dates:  

Recital Photo Day:  Saturday, April 27th 

Afternoon Spring Performance  

Dress Rehearsal: Friday, May 10th at 5:15 

Performance: Saturday, May 11th at 2:00 

 

Evening Spring Performance  

Dress Rehearsal: Thursday, May 9th at 5:15 

Performance: Saturday, May 11th at 7:00 

 

Note: Level II classes and up will perform in both 

shows. Detailed information has been posted. 

 

• Good attendance is always necessary for the best dance 

education. As teachers begin to set dances for recital, 

weekly attendance is most appreciated. 

 

• Mark your summer calendar – We are offering a Health 

and Wellness workshop for dancers levels III – VII on 

May 21 – 23. Spring Extension classes will be offered 

May 28 – June 13, and summer classes will be offered 

July 10 – July 27. Schedules and information will be 

available soon! 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

River Raisin Dance Academy 

Come see the artistry 
of our creative team! 

 
 
 

The River Raisin Ballet Company presents 

Peter Pan 
Friday, March 29th at 7 pm 

Saturday, March 30th at 2pm and 7pm 
Sunday, March 31st at 3pm 
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